Hawk Island Estates Property Owners Association, Inc.

Board Meeting Minutes

 November 8, 2008

Attendees:


Tom Eckdahl

Cindy Howell


Pat Dexter


Karen Pederson

            Janet Fanning (newly elected)

Jim Glickert (resigning)

This meeting was called to order immediately after the conclusion of the 2008 annual meeting.   The sole purpose was for the Board to elect the officers of the Association.  

By unanimous vote:  

Tom Eckdahl was elected President  

Pat Dexter was elected Vice President

Cindy Howell was elected Treasurer

Karen Pederson was elected Secretary

Jim Glickert resigned from the Board with one year remaining on his term.  Janet Fanning was elected by the Association’s members at the annual meeting to serve the remainder of that term, and she will serve on the Board in the at-large position.   

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Glickert
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